
Intellectual Property Rights Awareness 

Programme:16-02-2022 

Department of Economics and IQAC conducted the Intellectual Property Awareness Programme 

under national Intellectual Property awareness Mission on February 16, 2022. All the faculty 

members and students involved in this programme and learned Why Intellectual Property Rights 

are Important Today and Gain a better understanding of how different areas of IP law overlap 

while also building a strong foundation in patent, copyright, and trademark law. We 

acknowledge the overwhelming response (270 Participants) received from the faculty and 

students. 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 


